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Just a quick reminder to all children in years 2-6 that our swimming lessons are due to start this Tuesday 30th 
April. All children will need to bring their swimming kits (swimmers, towel, and goggles if required) and a healthy 
snack. Children with long hair also need to come to school with it Ɵed up please. 

LeƩers regarding Ɵckets for the upcoming Shropshire Sings have gone home with children today. Tickets can be 
purchased via Scopay or at the school office. We would be grateful if you could please get your completed forms 
to us by Friday 17th May in order to secure your early bird prices. 

Finally, if your child does NOT wish to aƩend Manorbier this year, we would be grateful if you could please con-
firm this asap so that we can start to finalise arrangements. Many thanks.  

I hope you all have a lovely weekend. 

Monday  Chicken Nuggets, Goujons 
or Quorn Dippers 

Tuesday  Spaghetti Bolognaise or 
Chicken Korma 

Wednesday  Farmhouse Breakfast 

Thursday  Roast Dinner 

Friday  Pizza, Fish or Burger and 
Chips 

06.05.24 Bank Holiday 

17.05.24 Bags2School Collection 

27.05.24 Half Term 

23.05.24 CSA Beetle Drive  
(Please note date change) 

03.06.24 Back to School 

10.06.24 Shropshire Sings 
18-

20.06.24 Manorbier—Yr 5/6 

19.07.24 Last day of Term 
05.07.24 Sports Day 

09.05.24 Class & Whole School Photos 

13.05.24 SATs Week 

 

 

Well done to all the children that went out to the Indoor AthleƟcs 
event at Ludlow last Thursday. It was an extremely exciƟng aŌer-

noon with both field and track events in which the children all 
tried their very best. It was fantasƟc to see such wonderful team-
work, even from the sidelines as words of encouragement were 
called to parƟcipants. It was all topped off with the Boys team 
picking up a bronze medal and the Girls team picked up Silver. 

Amazing job everyone, well done! 

 

Class 1—  Ellie and Larna-Rae 

Class 2— Eli and Vinny 

Class 3— Chloe and Evelina 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



Summer Term 2024 

Wednesday 10th April—Friday 19th July 2024 

HT Monday 27th May—Friday 31st May 

PD days (School closed to children) 

Monday 8th April 2024 

Tuesday 9th April 2024 

Bank Holiday (School Closed) 

Monday 6th May 2024 

 

 

 

 
We had a great aŌernoon in gardening club this week - 
geƫng the raised beds ready for the compost delivery, 
sowing sunflowers and poƫng on hardy annual flowers. 
(Rudbeckia marmalade and nicoƟana mixed) The com-
post has now arrived via tractor and trailer, causing 
much excitement at aŌer school club. We will be filling 
the raised beds with the compost 
and soil ready for planƟng in next 
week’s session so get your muscles 
ready gardening clubbers. 

 

 

 
We would like to inform everyone that there will be 
an annual increase in school uniform taking effect 
on Monday 29th April as unfortunately the cost 
prices from our supplies have increased very slight-
ly. Please find revised price list aƩached for your 
reference. If you have any outstanding uniform 
debt, we would be very grateful if you could make 
payments over the weekend in order to avoid the 
added cost. Many thanks. 

 

 
Thank you to everyone that has been to our Baby and Toddler session on a Friday morning, it’s always 

lovely to see you all. We really appreciate your kind support. 

Nursery staff would also like to ask parents of any liƩle ones who have come home in nursery clothes for 
any reason, to please return these as we’re currently running a bit low on spares. Thank you :) 


